
Harewood Hillclimb - Saturday 3 July & Sunday 4 July 2021 
 

Competitors Guidance #1 
 

This guidance is subject to change as HM Government and Motorsport UK guidelines are 

updated. It has been prepared in order that we can safely take part in the sport we 

love.  

 

Please remember that the actions of one person can compromise the safety of all those 

present at an event and as such the greatest level of care must be exercised. If you 

don’t feel safe in the current climate and within the constraints of what is listed below 

then please do not enter the event. 

 

There will be many changes to the usual procedures, as follows: 

 

All event communications will be by email  

Please read ALL emails and website announcements carefully and thoroughly. You may also wish 

to familiarise yourself with the latest information on the Motorsport UK website. 

 

Signing-on will be completed in advance, electronically 

Forms will be sent to you by email; these must be completed and emailed back, we cannot 

accept any forms by post. 

You must return the form by Friday 25th June, otherwise you will not be signed on for 

the event and therefore be ineligible to participate. 

 

On the day of the event  

You must still bring ALL appropriate documentation with you, such as your competition licence 

and valid club membership card, MOT, Car Tax. Log Books etc. as spot checks will be made.  

You should also expect the scrutineers to make checks on a small number of competition cars, 

vehicle scrutineering stickers will not be issued.  

  

Access to Harewoood 

Motorsport events are currently being held behind closed doors, with no spectators. We are 

also required to restrict the number of people on site. However this will be reviewed before 

the events in line with the expected changes in guidance from HM Government and Motorsport 

UK. 

 

 

 

REMINDER - July 4 British Championship Hillclimb 

Entries are normally accepted in the order of receipt, except 4 July where if the entry is 

oversubscribed, precedence will be given to Motorsport UK British Hillclimb Championship 

contenders. 

Entries will close on June 20 or when the maximum entry plus reserves is reached if earlier. 

A provisional entry list will be posted on the website after entries have closed. 


